
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPRING BREAK DAYCARE FORM 

     March 19th-23rd 
 

 Spring Break is scheduled for the week of March 19th- 23rd.  ALL pre-school (1/2 day) 

and VPK only children do not attend this week.  ALL daycare children who plan on attending 

need to return the daycare permission form below no later than Friday, March 9th   If you are a 

daycare student and we do not receive a form from you we will assume your child will not be 

attending and we will not be staffed for them.  If you have any questions or concerns regarding 

this matter or any other please call or stop by the office.  Thank You!!! 

 

 

****************************************************************************** 

 

 

 

Child’s Name:_______________________________________________________________ 

  

  

 _____Yes!  My child will attend the week of March 19
th

. 

(If my child is a VPK student I understand that the Bobbie Noonan’s daycare rate 

will be due.) 

 

 _____No! My child will NOT attend the week of March 19
th

. 

  (If my child does NOT attend only 1/2 tuition will be due) 

 

 

Parent’s Signature:____________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


